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KVG LLC 
www.kvg.com 

180 Redding Ln 
Gettysburg, PA 17325 

KVG Past Performance – Supply of promo materials 

Contract 
Number / 
Purchase 

Orders 

Customer Contact Details Country Amount POP Scope 

4500477195 IOM Stanislav 
Linevych 

slinevych@iom.i
nt 

Ukraine $4,436.41 December 
2024 

KVG provided branded 
products to the client for 
promotional use. These 

products included 
Hoodies and Teddy 

Bears with IOM’s logo on 
them. (Please see the 

images below) 

APS281M543 Amentum Julia Teixeira 
 

Julia.Teixeira@a
mentum.com 

Germany $30,708.86 June 2024 KVG provided branded 
high visibility winter 

jackets in multiple sixes 

APS281D182 Amentum Alysce Benson 
 
Alysce.k.benson.
ctr@army.mil 

Germany $1,513.20 March 
2024 

KVG provided safety 
boots 

OP00212703 Amentum Nicholas Rotti 
 
Nicholas.Rotti@
amentum.com 

Germany $4,175.41 February 
2024 

KVG provided branded 
overalls (Coveralls) and 

helmets  

APS281M330 
OP00212481 
OP00212482 

Amentum Julia Teixeira 
 

Julia.Teixeira@a
mentum.com 

Germany $10,139.42 February 
2024 

KVG provided winter 
impact gloves in multiple 

sizes 

APS281M204  
APS281M190  
APS281M206  
APS281M161  
APS281M205 

Amentum Kiana Barkhoff 
 

kiana.barkhoff@
amentum.com 

Germany $14,740 January 
2024 

KVG provided high 
visibility winter jackets 

with the required logo on 
the merchandise 

ASP281M162 
– 

ASP281M193 

Amentum Kiana Barkhoff 
 

kiana.barkhoff@
amentum.com 

Germany $14,032.20 December 
2023 - 

January 
2024 

KVG provided high 
visibility vests with logos 

on them via multiple 
purchase orders 

APS281D118  
APS281D132  
APS281D133 

Amentum Kiana Barkhoff 
 

kiana.barkhoff@
amentum.com 

Germany $1,339.84 December 
2023 

KVG provided high 
visibility winter jackets 

with the required logo on 
the merchandise 

 Amentum Leslie Hamilton 
 

Germany $33,640.62 November 
2023 

KVG supplied a range of 
sizes and colors for 
vests, gloves, winter 
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KVG LLC 
www.kvg.com 

180 Redding Ln 
Gettysburg, PA 17325 

leslie.hamilton@
amentum.com 

jackets, hats, 
overalls/coveralls and 
boots with the required 
branding on the items 
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